
Great Wall of China Trek
17 – 25 October 2020

St Margaret’s Hospice Care is delighted to announce that China will be 
the destination for its next overseas trek. This will be an unforgettable 
experience, while raising vital funds for your local hospice.

Come and find out more
You are invited to an information evening on Monday 29 July 2019, 
from 6-8pm, at St Margaret’s Taunton Hospice, Heron Drive, 
Bishops Hull, Taunton, TA1 5HA.

Different Travel Co. will be presenting the details of the trek and 
answering any questions you may have. Refreshments will be provided.

Visit www.st-margarets-hospice.org.uk and search ‘great wall of china’ 
to register your interest in attending the information evening or contact 
Sonia Bateman at events@st-margarets-hospice.org.uk or call us on 
0845 034 2188.
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